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From:
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 8:57 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Limestone Ridge Project
Attachments: Limestone Ridge Project Letter.pdf

From: Kelsey Saunders
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 12:17 PM 
To: 
Subject: Limestone Ridge Project 

Attached is a letter from Rep. Francis regarding the Limestone Ridge Project. 

Please forward the letter to Chairman Silvey. 

Thanks! 

Kelsey L. Saunders 
Legislative Assistant to  
Rep. Rick Francis, District 145 
Rep. Jeff Shawan, District 153 

Disclaimer:	Due	to	the	recent	passage	of	Amendment	1	(Clean	Missouri)	on	November	6,	2018,	please	be	advised	
that	any	communications	or	documents	received	by	this	office	that	was	previously	treated	as	confidential	may	
now	be	subject	to	public	disclosure	pursuant	to	any	request	made	under	the	Missouri	Sunshine	Law.	

You are advised that when we provide information as we are required by law to provide, our office makes a concerted 
effort to redact information which may be defined as personal and confidential such as social security or tax identification 
numbers, specific medical information or any financial account information should any of these be provided in your 
correspondence with us. It is the practice of this office to retain your email, written, or oral messages for sufficient time in 
order to respond to your inquiry, note your position on an issue, or to obtain a resolution to your request. 


